
Dear AKC Clubs: 

 

We have received notice of confirmed cases of canine influenza in dogs that were at events in 

Georgia and Florida over the past 7-14 days. Please monitor your dogs closely. As you know, 

the virus has an incubation period of 2-5 days and dogs may be shedding the virus while 

showing no signs. Dogs with fevers, poor appetites, coughing, sneezing, runny eyes/noses 

should NOT be exposed to other dogs or people. If your dog is ill or exhibiting symptoms, the 

best option is to seek veterinary attention and refrain from bringing the dog out in public until 

they are medically cleared by your veterinarian. 

 

For more detailed information on canine influenza, please view this article. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


